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News from our President…Bonnie Eichholtz

Hi Everyone,
Our April 28th meeting will be our last meeting before the 
summer break.  We will be playing Bingo for prizes.  We will, 
also, have our usual door prizes and raffles.  Hope to see you 
there!!

I want to thank all of you who attended our annual picnic last 
month.  The weather was great, as was our day.  “Thank you” 
to all the volunteers who set up and ran the games and prizes.  
We had a wonderful variety of great dishes to enjoy. Chet 
Rosenbaum provided music, for our entertainment, 
throughout the day.  Sadly, Dianne could not be with us.  We 
missed her and her beautiful voice.   We do appreciate that 
Dianne and Chet have graciously provided music, song and 
dance for our picnic entertainment over these last years. Our 
50/50 winner, Gene Armeno, was the recipient of $75.00. 
Congratulations, Gene!!   It’s always a great day when we can 
get together and socialize with fellow members. 

Again, I’m looking forward to seeing you at our April, 28th 
meeting!!

Bonnie Eichholtz      



Dear Members:

If  you have not paid 

your dues, you can pay 

at the next meeting on 

April 28th or send it to 

our PO box: 

Village Landlords 

PO Box 670093 

Coral Springs, FL 33067 

Dues are $15 for a single 

member and $25 for a 

family. If you joined in 

Sept, Oct, Nov, or Dec 

of 2018 your 2019 dues 

are paid. 

We will be sending sad 

faces to those who have 

not paid their due.   We 

would like to see you 

again.

Bob
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TREASURER’S REPORT by Bob Obenland



General Meeting Highlights from March 24th 2019 

by Kathy Tavernia

Board Members present:  Bonnie Eichholtz, Nancy Fernon, Bob 
Obenland, Gene Armeno, Norm Barrett, Jonathan Stout, Gisela 
Suarez, Jessica Spicer and Kathy Tavernia.

Bonnie Eichholtz called the meeting to order at 12:35 pm and 
welcomed all members. Since this was our annual picnic held at Tree 
Tops Park, it was decided that there would be no formal meeting.  
Motion was made, all members present agreed. Motion carried.

All enjoyed the various dishes brought by the members and the 
games, resulting in tickets for prizes.

A 50/50 was held and the club and winner split the pot.  The winner 
was Gene Armeno who won $75.

New Business

April 28th:  General Meeting.

June 19-23, 2019:  Cincinnati Gathering, See NCC website for details.

June 21-28, 2020: Gathering and train show. Bob is still waiting for 
details from No. FL Villagers in Jacksonville. 

September 9, 2019 – Board Meeting at Bonnie’s House

September 22, 2019-First meeting after summer break



Picnic Moments:  Tree Tops Park, March 24th, 2019
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For our next on  general meeting on April 28th, the following 
members have kindly offered to bring snacks:

Kathy Kirouac Peggy Layton
Nancy Fernon Bonnie Eichholtz
Jessica Spicer Dottie Winzell

More of our picnic:



VILLAGE LANDLORDS 
MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION          

DATE: __/__/2019

Membership year is from January 1st—December 31. All information is confidential and used for

club purposes only. Please fill out application and return along with the membership fee of $15.00

per person or $25.00 per family. Make checks payable to The Village Landlords, P. O. Box 670093

Coral Springs, FL 33067.

NAME:

ADDRESS:

CITY:

STATE:________________________________    ZIP:_____________________

HOME PHONE #:

E-MAIL:

What year did you start collecting? 

Would you be interested in hosting a Christmas House Tour in December or 

January?

__ Yes           __ No         __ Possibly          __ Need more information

What activities would you be interested in seeing at the meetings?

__Display Techniques  __Guest Speakers  __Social Events  __Workshops 

__Other     

Comments :    _______________________________________________________________________

What do you collect?

_____ Dickens’ Village

_____ Christmas in the City

_____ New England Village

_____ Snow Village

_____ North Pole

_____ Alpine Village

_____ Snowbabies

_____ Snowbunnies

_____ Winter Silhouette

_____ Little Town of 

Bethlehem 

_____ Seasons Bay

Other:

______________________



9820 NW 77th Ave.

Hialeah Gardens, FL 33016

Phone: 305-558-5352

800 NE 13th St.

Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33304

Phone: 954-763-1403

SPONSORS – LET’S SHOW THEM OUR SUPPORT


